
ALLESLEY PARISH COUNCIL                                                                                                                    
Minutes of Extraordinary Meeting held on Monday, 10th November 2014 at 7.45 pm                                                                   

at All Saints Church, Allesley 

Present:                Cllr W Jeffery ( Chairman)                  

                            Cllr N Slater 
Cllr T Burton 
Cllr J Colledge 
                            Cllr L Swann 
                            Cllr W Shakespeare 
                            The Clerk 
 

PUBLIC FORUM 

There were no members of the public present. 
 

APOLOGIES                                      

Apologies from Cllr Mrs T Astbury who was convalescing and from Cllr Ms Smith due to work 
commitments. 

MEMBERS’ CODE OF CONDUCT - DECLARATIONS OF PECUNIARY OR OTHER INTEREST  

Cllrs Mrs Colledge declared an interest regarding land at the rear of her property which could possibly 
be included for development in the Local Plan. 

Cllr Shakespeare declared an interest regarding land at the rear of his property, which could possibly 
be included for development in the Local Plan, which although not in the parish, was the subject of his 
report which was being considered as an Agenda Item. 

The Chairman asked if Cllr Shakespeare could speak regarding his proposed report submitted for the 
Council to adopt.  The Clerk advised that members could seek advice from the Monitoring Officer 
prior to the meeting regarding any declarations of interest.  Members noted advice that they could 
apply for a dispensation in accordance with the statutory provisions, but no requests had been 
received. 

REQUESTS FOR DISPENSATIONS                                                                                                                  

None received. 

MINUTE 56/2014 –ADDITIONAL RESPONSE TO COVENTRY CITY COUNCIL’S DRAFT LOCAL PLAN - Draft 
response to be circulated to the members prior to the meeting for consideration 

Members considered the report circulated by Cllr Shakespeare.  Cllr Burton advised that members 
had not had the opportunity to properly consider the report due to insufficient time having been given.   
Cllr Burton proposed that the report be amended so that it would correspond with the Parish Council’s 
previous response, and that the Clerk be authorised to redraft the additional response and circulate 
this to the members for approval prior to submission. 

Members requested a letter be sent to the City Council Officers who attended the Public Meeting held 
on 6

th
 November, to thank them for attending. 

The Clerk was asked to do a small article for the Parish Magazine about the Local Plan. 

The Chairman closed the meeting at 8.30 pm 
 
 


